
Service Announcement 
Extended – Notice of 

Temporary Road Closure 
Whitevale Road 

Whitevale Road, between North Road and Sideline 28, will be temporarily closed 
for construction traffic management purposes. 

Duration:  Monday, November 11, 2024 to Friday, December 19, 2025 

The physical closure will take place west of Sideline 28. Emergency Services and local traffic will have 
access from both sides to the point of closure. Signage indicating detour routes will be in place during 
the closure.  

Location Map 

For additional information please contact: 
Michael Manion  Joe Mitschang 
Inspector, Development Services  Supervisor, Development Inspections 
Engineering Services Department  Engineering Services Department  
905.420.4660 ext. 2124  905.420.4660 ext. 2030  
mmanion@pickering.ca  jmitschang@pickering.ca  

Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 

mailto:mmanion@pickering.ca
mailto:jmitschang@pickering.ca

	Extended – Notice of Temporary Road Closure
	Whitevale Road

